
 

Summer Term Newsletter – Friday 16th May 

School Newsletter 

We are delighted to confirm that, in addition to our current wraparound care 

with Breakfast Club from 7:45am every day, from September we will also have 

full wraparound care to 6:00pm every evening. If this is something you would be 

interested in for your child(ren), please let the office know. We also have some 

places available for Nursery and Reception in September and would love for you 

to let friends, family and colleagues know who may be looking for school places. 

 

Well done to all our Year 6 pupils who have taken their KS2 SATs tests this week. 

We are incredibly proud of how hard you always work and that you have tried 

your best this week. Everyone is looking forward to a celebratory picnic on Friday 

and hopefully it will be a sunny one. 

 

All year groups are looking forward to their Design & Technology project days 

next week. Year 1 will be making moving story books, Year 2 are creating 

delicious and healthy fruit salads and fruit kebabs, Year 4 will design torches, Year 

5 will prepare a nutritious and tasty spaghetti bolognaise recipe and Year 6 are 

taking on the challenge of sewing waistcoats. I can’t wait to see their creations 

and hear about the design process to make them.  

 

There is a special assembly for Year 1 next week, where the children will share 

their learning around active travel and safe walking to school. Teachers will also 

be able to provide information for parents and carers about the upcoming 

Phonics Screening Check which starts after the half term holiday. 



 

Dates for your diary for Spring 

  

  

  

  

 Term 

Summer Term 1:  21st of April – 23rd of May 2025 

Monday 12th May – 

Thursday 15th May 

2025 

Year 6 SAT’s 

Friday 16th May 2025 Year 6 Picnic  

Monday 19th May 2025 

Parent drop-in to celebrate learning 

8.40am 

Reception and Nursey parents meeting 

10.30am 

Tuesday 20th May 2025 Walk to school parent meeting for Year 1  

Half Term Holidays Mon 26th May – Friday 30th May 

School Re-opens on Monday 2nd June 

 

Nursery and Reception  

We would like to invite you to bring your child aged 3 and 4 years 

old to a free taster session of life in our Nursery and Reception 

classes on Friday 27th June 10am -11.45am. This will be a chance 

to make new friends, meet our teachers and staff, explore our 

classrooms and playground and try delicious food from our 

kitchen. There will also be tours of the school.  



 

Fact of the week: 

 Mrs Hughes ‘fact of the week,’ this 

week is: 

What is Emmeline Pankhurst famous 

for?  

Challenge: When was she born? 

Word of the week: 
Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Taciturn 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Y1 Assembly & PSC 

Parent Drop-in Session 

A reminder to parents about our next drop in session. 

 

Many of our children were excited to showcase their  

hard work they’ve produced over the past few weeks 

 to their parents. 

 

 

 

Our next Parent 

Drop-In will be 

on Monday 19th 

May at 8:40am 

Lost Property 

On Thursday 22nd May, all the lost property at school will be on the front 

playground from 3pm for parents to have a look through.  

 

Come along and see if they can find any of your children’s lost jumpers 

or coats! 

Don’t forget year 1 children will be presenting a walk to school 

assembly on Tuesday 20th May, which parents are welcome to come 

and watch! 

There will also be a Phonic Screening Check parent meeting following 

the assembly which will share tips and tricks for parents to help their 

child prepare for the phonics’ check. 

Don’t forgot the first week back after half term, Y4 will have their MTC 

(Multiple choice test)! 

Y4 MTC Test 



 


